

1810 HARVARD BLVD
DAYTON OHIO 45406
513 278-5817

November 9, 1989

Dr. William Arnett 207 N. Maple Street Wilmore, KY 40390

Dear Bill:

I appreciate the time you gave me last week to explain the books, etc., of WTS. I am impressed with the good work you have done for the society over the years.

I will be looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, November 30, at your home. I will try to arrive by 10 a.m. I will need at that time to receive the financial and minute books, keys, etc., of the society so that I can begin my work. I think I can transport the boxes of the journals which are in your basement over to the seminary that same day.

I hope this will give you enough time to finish up the work you wanted to do on the books. If there is any leftover correspondence or other book work that needs to be done following our meeting on the 30th, I will be glad to take care of it.

I trust you will especially sense God's strength in these days when you have the heavy burden of your wife's illness to deal with.

Thanks again for your faithfulness in these tasks. I will see you on November 30.

Yours in Christ,

Howard A. Snyder

Associate Professor of Church Renewal

HAS/mma

pc: Melvin Dieter

95 - THANUS FOR YOUR LETTER.